Media Release
New work begins on GO!Durban’s first route from KwaMashu to Pinetown

As part of the delivery of GO!Durban the city’s new integrated rapid public transport network, construction work has began on widening the Corovoca Rail Bridge between Duffs Road interchange and the Avoca Hills intersection.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The goal of GO!Durban is to improve the quality of life for citizens of Durban through providing a public transport network that is safe, reliable, affordable and efficient.
 
The construction of this network, entails creating dedicated bus routes or corridors linking various points in the city. Sections of the first corridor (called C3), being developed from Bridge City in KwaMashu to Pinetown are currently under construction.
 
Stefanutti Stocks JV Construction have been appointed to develop a portion of this route which is approximately 4.4km long and extends along the MR577 from south of the Duffs Road interchange to the east of the MR577/Inanda Road intersection. Included in the scope of work is the widening of Corovoca Rail Bridge north of Avoca Hills intersection. 

The widening construction has begun and the public is asked to be alert to the traffic deviations in the area to accommodate the construction work.

Deviations which will be active until the end of November 2015 are as follows: From the Avoca Hills intersection, north bound traffic will be diverted to the outer - west lane of the South bound carriageway until Lark road intersection. Traffic will then be diverted back to the north bound carriageway at the Lark road intersection as per the existing conditions – to normalise the situation.

Any queries regarding the construction and site can be directed to trevor.greyling@stefstocks.com  or email info@godurban.co.za.
